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THREE VICTIMS  

OF 

SHOOTING 

 
 

 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is actively investigating a homicide that 
occurred on Thursday, July 20

th
, at approximately 6:18 P.M. The incident occurred in 

the 1500 block of Northwest 16
th

 Court in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department received reports of a shooting at the location. 
Upon officers arrival they discovered an adult male victim in the driver seat of a vehicle, 
deceased, with an apparent gunshot wound. Two female victims were located outside 
of the vehicle with gunshot wounds and transported to Broward Health Medical Center 
by Fort Lauderdale Fire Rescue with non-life threatening injuries.  
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed that the three victims were traveling westbound 
in the listed area. Possibly two black male suspects on foot approached their vehicle 
and began shooting into the vehicle. The suspects were then seen fleeing the area on 
foot.  
 

The victims in this incident have been identified as; 
Deceased- Stanley Julien, B/M, 10/21/1998, a resident of the City of Fort Lauderdale  
Phedeline St. Felix, B/F, 03/22/1998, and a juvenile B/F, 16 years of age, both 
residents of the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

This is an active investigation and the circumstances surrounding this incident are still 
being determined.  
 

Anyone with information regarding this incident or the identity of the suspects is 
encouraged to contact Detective Jim Jaggers at 954-828-5534 or Broward Crime 
Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS (8477). 
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